Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: National Planning Policy Framework
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1. A copy of your authority’s response to the Government consultation on the “proposed reforms to the National Planning Policy Framework and other changes to the planning system”, which closed on September 24th 2024. Please include copies of all consultation response documents submitted by your authority.

Answer:

Please see attached

2. Any statistical analysis carried out that informed this response 

The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

